If you have already applied for financial aid via the FAFSA or UCLA and have been awarded a NROTC Scholarship, you must inform the Financial Aid Office that you have accepted a NROTC scholarship.
The approximate yearly value of your scholarship (based on 2020-2021 academic year tuition fees) is below:
California Resident:
Tuition - $13,240
Stipend - $2,250
Books - $750 
Total = $16,240
 
Nonresident:
Tuition - $42,994
Stipend - $2,250
Books - $750
Total = $45,994
**Below is some information regarding accepting financial grants and potential conflicts** 
If you were awarded a Cal Grant:
- Cal Grant “A” can only be applied for Tuition and Fees.  Since the Naval ROTC scholarship can only be applied for Tuition and Fees, both cannot be issued.  Therefore, when you accept the NROTC scholarship you are no longer eligible for the Cal Grant A.  If this money has already been issued to you (credited to your account or sent as a refund directly to you) you will need to repay this amount. 
- Cal Grant “B” has two parts, a Stipend and a Fees part.  If an NROTC Scholarship is used, only the “Stipend” part of the Cal Grant “B” can be issued.  If you were already issued the “Fees” portion of the Cal Grant B, you will need to repay that amount. 

Effective for the 2020-21 Academic Year: if you are awarded a University Grant for tuition and/or fees it also cannot be used in conjunction with your NROTC scholarship. Your University Grant eligibility will be revised once the financial aid office receives notification of your ROTC awards and a new Financial Aid Notification (eFAN) will be generated that will reflect changes to your award.

- The Financial Aid office will not have clear visibility from NROTC on who has an NROTC scholarship until a few weeks prior to the Fall Term unless you disclose that information.  
- It is highly recommended that while you are on a NROTC Scholarship, you continue to submit a FAFSA every year.
